
Town Board Meeting 
July 8, 2013 5:30 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 
Hilgendorf were present. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows:  Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,599.26 
Equipment Fund - $189,974.12; General Savings Account - $173,714.24; Checking Account - 
$113,109.40; Cemetery Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $15,691.59; Greenwood Cemetery - 
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,339.48 .  
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the June, 10

th
 monthly board meeting with corrections. 

Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Hilgendorf/Koth to approve payment of vouchers #1519 through #1561.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
No license applications or correspondence. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the conditional use request with one condition – Short and long term 
erosion control be implemented and the wetland is not impacted. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Road Consultant Byron Lange reported that the ditching was done on Tomahawk River Road, Krebs 
Road and Milky Road. The blacktopping will probably be started on June 18

th
. 

 
Hilgendorf/Koth to opt out of the change in the terms of the contract with Advanced Disposal as it would 
not be in the town’s best interest. The clerk will write a letter advising them of this. 
 
Jelinek reported that the new graves at Greenwood Cemetery have been sodded. He said that he had 
fixed the leak in the pond and will keep an eye on it. He also said that the pond area had not been 
weeded yet. 
 
Kevin will contact a surveyor to mark off the area that the town owns at Kahle Park from the legal 
description. 
 
Clay will be ordered for the ball fields at Theisen Park. 
 
The clerk’s hours were changed back to 8-4 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 8-12:30. 
 
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman 
 

 


